
Board Briefs 

February 2018 

This document has been created by the superintendent to help communicate with the staff and 

community what is happening at Caldwell ISD. 

The board met twice in February. Once on the 7th and once on the 26th for action items. 

1. The Board approved calling a bond election for May 5, 2018 for $28,345,000 to do 

various projects at CISD, including a new Career Tech Center at the High School and new 

HVAC at HS, MS, an additional gym at the high school and other updates to the HS and 

MS. 

2. The district approved a resolution to reimburse themselves if the district spends money 

before the bond money is available. 

3. Approved a budget amendment. 

4. Approved extending contracts for Assistant Superintendent and the four principals. 

 

 

The board met again at their regularly scheduled meeting on Feb 26th. 

1. The board was presented with a special presentation from the 5th grade science 

students. 

2. The superintendent updated the board on the Stay Alert tool, the HVAC project, 

transportation issues and the preliminary budget. 

3. The board cancelled the trustee election since the candidates have no opposition. 

4. Approved contracting with the County to run the election. 

5. Approved a resolution for the Ice Day in January so there would be no make-up day. 

6. Approved revised policy update Local 110 regarding elections. 

7. Approved extending contracts to the DAEP/ACE administrator, the Assist. Principals and 

the Athletic Director. 

8. The board is scheduled to meet March 7 at 6 pm to review HVAC proposals. 


